
September 11, 2018 

City of St. Paul 
Office of City Attorney 
Civil Division 
400 City Hall and Court House • 
15 West Kellogg Boulevard 
St. Paul, MN. 55102 

RE: Second Hand Dealer license application submitted by Thrifty Nifty,LLC d/b/a 
Thrifty Nifty, LLC for the premises located at 741 University Ave West Saint Paul 
License ID#: 20180002916 

Dear Therese Skarda; Assistant City Attorney, 

On September 11, 2018, I received the letter indicating that my business license 
has been denied. I spoke with Legal Assistant, Julie Kraus today to get more details 
about why my application was denied. After reviewing the blank online application 
again, I realized that I neglected to indicate criminal history on the personal affidavit 
because I did not understand that criminal background from so many years ago would 
still be relevant. This was an oversight on my part as a new, aspiring business owner as I 
am learning how to navigate these processes. 

I would like to contest the penalty of denial of my business license. I would like to 
proceed to the next steps to request a public hearing as soon as possible. 

I am sorry for any inconvenience. 

Thank you, J 
fV\f\ «i_ ,e(\~s o-Y.... 

Ma1y Ferguson 
Owner 
Thrifty Nifty LLC 
612.203.6538 
thriftyniftympls@gmail.com 


